
Saratoga	Vision	Chinese	School	Weekly	Announcement	3-6-2020	
	

1.	親愛的家長,期待大家都有個輕鬆的兩週假期！最近天氣變化很大,希望大家注意添加衣服!	

2.	預告：3/20起新學年在校生註冊，4/3起新生註冊！請注意今年除了有sibling	discount	外，學校

增加了early	bird	discount!		詳情將於下週公布，敬請期待！	

3.	原訂3/27	的春季表演因Argonaut	有活動延到4/3。	

4.	福利社這星期五將賣散壽司。謝謝Angela用心為孩子準備。		

 
1. Hope you all had a relaxing break! Please remind your child to dress warm to school for the 
weather has been changeable. 
2. We will start taking registration of returning students on 3/20 and new students on 4/3. Aside 
from sibling discount, we will have early bird discount this year. Please keep an eye out for the 
details on the announcement next week. 
3. Spring Performance will be pushed to 4/7 because of the conflict with Argonaut school event. 
4. This Friday, Snack Shack will sell Sushi. 

 

	
	
 
	


